Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, Nov 16, 2017

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"Education is learning what you didn't even know that you didn't know" - Daniel J. Boorstin

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm - ENJOY!!

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207
- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room*
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym*

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) - "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

UPCOMING EVENTS

November 12 -22: La Muerte Baila

If you enjoy musicals and good performances check this out - In this hilarious, musical take on the afterlife, los muertitos - the dead - can't wait to get back to earth on Dia de los Muertos-and la muerte can't wait to finally have a day to relax! But when one soul isn't ready to go back, everyone's holiday is in danger! La Muerte Baila is performed in Spanish with English supertitles.

Venue: School of Arts and Culture at Mexican Heritage Plaza - 1700 Alum Rock Ave,. San Jose, Ca 95116 Tickets range from \$10.00-\$60.00 (Thurs-Sat@8pm - Sunday@2pm)

Tuesday, November 21: EPHS Celebrates Thanksgiving

See special student bulletin for program and bell schedule.



Wednesday-Friday, November 22-24: Thanksgiving Holiday: SCHOOL HOLIDAY!!

Enjoy some well deserved time off spending time with family and friends! School resumes Monday, Nov. 27th.

^{*}Exit school through front gate on White Rd., turn right, walk past construction to Youth Center (first building on right.)

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

AmazonSmile Donations:

As the holiday season approaches and if you shop at Amazon, please support Escuela Popular Del Pueblo by using **smile.amazon.com** instead of just **amazon.com**. a portion of your purchase comes back to your school. You can also use it throughout the year. If you have an amazon account and need help setting up this free feature, please feel free to see Maria B. in the front office.

On Top of the News:

Paying attention to the news will help you better understand the world around you. Suggestions to keep interested:

- **Follow Up** Use <u>newsela.com</u> to check the news every morning. All students 2A and up should have a newsela.com account.
- Compare Sources Learn about the same topic from different sources. Read, watch and listen to compare.

Student IDs:

Any student who has not yet taken their student ID photos, please stop by and see Maestro Jonathan (Friday & Monday) during the dinner break. ESL 1A students will go with their classes.

Computer Lab:

The computer lab is open during the break for students to use. Thank you to English 3 student Rosa for being our computer lab student aide. Please sign in at the desk and follow the computer lab rules posted.

Dollar XO Student Store:

You can purchase basic school supplies (index cards, earphones, binder dividers, etc.) in the library. All items are \$1. Please buy items only for your EP school use.

Campus Safety:

Escuela Popular values the safety of our students and staff. If you see any activity you would like to report to the PM-CTC Academy Campus Supervisors Elmer or Alex, please call or text them at (408) 426-6066.

Evacuation Map:

The evacuation maps are being revised, and they will be posted this week. New: Each class will have line up in order, e.g. room 204 students will be in line next to room 205 students, etc.. Also: 100 wing classrooms will now be evacuating to Area #2 (quad area) instead of Area #3 (behind library).

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS:

EPHS Students Submit Their TB Tests:

If you have not submitted your TB test, please do so immediately. It is very important for ALL enrolled students to complete this requirement. If you have questions, please visit one of our registrars in the Front Office.

EPHS Students Have Good Homework Habits

Keeping up with homework does more than raise grades, it has lifelong benefits. A strong work ethic will pay off when you need it.

- Get Organized: Set up a home office when you can spread out books and papers and avoid distractions like TV.
- Stay Alert: People focus better when they are well rested and fed well. Pay attention to your needs and to recharge with short breaks and healthy snacks
- **Be Independent:** Take notes if you are stumped with a question, ask yourself what strategies you have tried (look up a term, revise a theory).